
 
Welcome 

 
 We are grateful that you have joined us 
today!  If you are a first time guest, please 
fill out a welcome card and place it in the 
offering.   
 

RESPONSE CARD 
 

NAME  __________________________ 
ADDRESS  _______________________ 
                    _______________________ 
PHONE #   _______________________ 
EMAIL       _______________________ 
 
Name______________ Birthday______ 
Name______________ Birthday______ 
Name______________ Birthday______ 
Anniversary   ____________________ 
 
TEXT ALERTS 
 
If you are new to BCW please text the 
word WELCOME to 570-669-3780. 
 
If you would like to be added to our 
texting prayer group text the word PRAY 
to 570-669-3780. 
      
 
 
 _____     I would like a copy of a sermon 
                 Preached on the date of ____ 
 

* * * * * * *  
 
_____    I am committing my life to Jesus 

Christ for the first time 
 
_____     I am recommitting my life to 

Jesus Christ 
 

____    I am surrendering my life to  
               the Lordship of Christ 
 
_____    I would like information about  

the Membership Class 
 

_____    I would like information about 
Baptism 

 
 

 
 

 
Order of Worship 

 
Prelude  
 

Announcement Video 
 

Call to Worship  
 

Invocation    
 

Worship Through Singing  
      Great Are You Lord                
     The Power of Your Love           
           
Penny March        Beautiful         The Nelons   
 

Worship through giving of Tithes and Offerings 
     Offertory -       Dustin Sholley    
 

Scripture Reading - Psalm 107: 23-43     Sherri Daniels 
 

Morning Prayer                                         Pastor Alan  
 

Scripture Lesson     II Corinthians 5: 16-21 
 

Message  ‘In Christ is a New Beginning’                 
                                                Pastor Alan Eckenroad     
 

Hymn     353    Victory in Jesus        
 

Baptismal Service        
 

Benediction    
 
      
    Reaching Out In Love, Building Faith in Christ! 
 

Beech Creek Wesleyan Church 
Alan S. Eckenroad – Pastor   

 (570) 962-2732     -    www.beechcreekwesleyan.org 
Email - bcwesleyanoffice@gmail.com 

 Sunday – February 11, 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
                                
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        

This Week 
Sunday– Worship 9:00 a.m., Adult Sunday School and 

Reinforcers 10:30am 
Wednesday – Adult Bible Study 10am & 7pm, LBA Meeting 
Saturday – Men’s Breakfast 9am 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
   
 
 
 
 

Week of 2/4 
 

Worship Attendance 
130 

Tithe Offering / Amount Needed 
$6,439.00/ $4,430.00 

Faith Promise 
$245.00 

Building Fund 
$515.00 

Penny March 
                   $2,181.96 

Sunday School Attendance 
55 

 

Thank you for your faithful 
attendance and giving! 

                                                                                      

 

In our Prayers 
 

 
 

 

 

Birthday’s/Anniversaries           
 

Monday – Sam & Becky Falls 
 
Wednesday – Josie Hendershot 
       Charles & Sandy Dotterer 
 
Friday – Easton McGill 
 
Saturday – Timmy Bittner 

Althea Watkins 
Barb 
Zimmerman 

Barbara Duck 
Becky Dauber 
Betty Gray 
Bill Miller 
Bill Smith 
Bob & Marie 
Walstrum 

Bret Bondi 
Cienna Petruzzi 
Dan Jackson 
Dave Dreese  
Dolly Hanley 
Donna Bitner 
Elizabeth 
Seyler & Baby 

Emmy & Becca 
Stum 

Erica 
Frank Hanley 
Hope Rice  
Israel 
Jeff Harter 
Jerry Heverly 
Joe & Nancy 
Wheeler 

Jr. Bechdel 
Karen Shadle 
Keith Peters 
Kelley Family 
Ken Packer 
 

Laura Hoffman 
Leo Klinefelter 
Local Platoon 
Marie Cummings 
Maxine Chub 
Michelle & Rylan 
Missionaries   
Norm & Joyce 
Lewis 

Our Country 
Pat Long 
Peg Gilbert 
Polly Harter 
Renee Fullmer 
Rick & Penny 
Zener 

Rusty Haines 
Sandy & Mikel 
Sheasley 

Scott Houser 
Shantell Inch 
Teddy Parker 
Tom Bossert 
Ukraine 
Unsaved loved 
ones 
Unspoken 
Requests 
Vera Mann 
Vito Caprio 
Walter Myers 
Wayne & Shirley 
Hixon 

Wes Lomison   
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
   
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
   
 
  
   
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Announcements 
Welcome to BCW this Sunday.  May we enter to Worship and then 
leave to serve.  If you are a guest today, please fill out the Welcome 
Card in your bulletin and put it in the offering plate. 
 

Greeters Today: Edna Hunter   Next Week: Jerry & Judy Heverly 
 

We are privileged to celebrate the Sacrament of Baptism in this 
morning’s Worship service.  Sandy Geraty and Mark Winslow have 
received Christ as their Savior and will be Baptized as a testimony of 
His grace in their lives.      
 

Children attending Sunday school are not allowed to be dismissed 
without their guardian.  To maintain the safety of all the children, we ask 
that you please pick students up from their Sunday school classrooms 
promptly following the morning worship service.  Thank you!  
 

Thank you to all the Children’s/Youth Workers who attended the 
meeting Sunday following the worship service.  If you were unable to 
attend, please see Amber Scanlan or Carrie Walker for information.  
 

Adult and Young Adult Sunday School and Reinforcers will meet this 
morning following the worship service.   
 

Wednesday Bible Studies- 10am with Louise Johnson and 7pm with 
Pastor Alan.  The LBA will meet this Wednesday Evening.  
 

Men’s Breakfast - Saturday, February 17th at 9am.  If you plan on 
attending, please sign up on the sheet being passed this morning. 
 

We invite you to join the BCW Choir.  Practice will begin on Sunday, 
February 18th at 5:00 pm.   If you are unable to attend or for more 
information, please see Missie Lomison. We look forward to preparing 
music for Easter.   
 

There will be a special event to honor nominated Veterans next 
Sunday, February 18th at 2:00 pm here at the church.  We are truly 
grateful for their sacrifice. A special gift will be presented in appreciation 
for their service.  For more information, please see Becky Falls.   
 

Family Movie Night - Friday, February 23rd at 7pm. We will be 
watching Sound of Freedom, which is based on an incredible true story.  
After rescuing a young boy from ruthless child traffickers, a federal 
agent embarks on a dangerous mission to save his sister.  From 5-7pm 
the Chapel will be open for personal prayer and meditation. Come and 
go as you would like.  Invite someone to join you for this great event.    
 

We are now accepting donations of wrapped candy for the Egg 
Hunt.  Please place candy in the marked bin in the lobby.  Thank you! 
 

We will be accepting orders for Easter Flowers starting next 
Sunday.  The cost will be $10 per flower.   
 

Save the Date!! Vacation Bible School will be June 16-20.   
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


